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Our ref: JMa/IGi 
 
16 November 2022 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Year 12 Virtual Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 30 November 2022  
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Virtual Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 30 November 2022 from 4:30 
– 7:30pm.  This is an important event which provides you with an opportunity to discuss your child’s 
progress with her different subject teachers.   
 
The school uses a simple online appointment booking system (which also applies in the same way to Virtual 
Parent’s Evenings). This allows you to choose your own appointment times, following which, you will receive 
a confirmation email.  Please note you do not need to have an email address.  
 
The appointment system will be open from Wednesday 16 November at 9.00am and close on Wednesday 
30 November at 2.30pm.  We would, however, recommend booking early as appointments are on a first-
come first-served basis.  
 
Please visit https://agrange.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments.  (A short guide on how to add 
appointments is included with this letter.)  Log in with the following information: 
 
Your details:     First Name, Surname (You do not need to enter a salutation) 
Your email:     Optional 
Student’s Details:  First name  Surname   Student’s Date of Birth 

Yours sincerely  

 

Jordan Macrow  

Assistant Headteacher – Director of KS5 jordanmacrow@allertongrange.com 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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